
                

 

  

   
     

      
    

       
   

 

  
  

 
   

   
   
   
    
     
    
    
  

 
 
               
 

  
 

 

 
    

   
 

    
   

 
 
 

  

School Year 2024-2025 

Dear Kindergarten Parents, 

We are excited to participate in your child’s growth and learning next year. At Meadows we are 
proud of the level of support parents provide to our school programs. One simple way parents 
have helped out is by donating some basic supplies. In Kindergarten, we ask that all supplies be 
brought to school on Back to School Night so that your child does not have to bring anything, 
except possibly their lunch, on the first day. We are giving you this list now so your family has 
the option of taking advantage of back-to-school sales that take place in early August.. 

Please do not send a backpack. Only headphones, journals, scissors, lunchboxes, and water 
bottles need to be labeled with your child’s name. 

 Primary Lined Composition Book with blank space for picture at the top (for Grades K-
2 Mead or Staples Brand)(labeled with name) 

✔ Headphones (labeled with name) 
✔ 1 pair of child scissors (labeled with name) 
✔ 1 box large 8 count primary crayons 
✔ Two boxes – 24 count of Crayola Crayons (thin/regular) 
✔ 2 “My First Pencils” Large Diameter #2 
✔ 4 black Expo Brand Dry Erase Markers (thin) 
✔ Thin Crayola markers 

Other helpful items: 

 Facial tissue 

Supply support is appreciated throughout the year. If you are able to provide extra materials for students who 
may not be able to purchase their own, please send those extra supplies to the classroom teacher. Items like dry 
erase markers, pencils, and facial tissues (especially during the cold season and allergy season) are frequently 
needed. A donation letter from our PTSA is available in the stack tray outside the school office for your own 
records. Thank you in advance for your support of our school! 

Janette Van Gelderen, Principal, and The Kindergarten Team 


